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This week, crews continue moving dirt from the west side of the project to the east 
side. Please watch for trucks entering and exiting the job site at multiple locations 
in the project area. 
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Crews working on the future retaining wall system where the lowered Jurupa Rd. will be constructed.

PROGRESS UPDATE 
• JURUPA ROAD Crews will be working on sidewalks and driveway connections on the north side

of Jurupa Road just east of Cedar Street on Monday, July 25, through Friday, July 29, from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Please reduce your speed in the area.

• STORM WATER PUMP STATION Crews continue to backfill the structure. Please watch for trucks entering and 
exiting the area. BUSINESS ACCESS REMAINS OPEN for all shopping centers. Contractors are working 
towards a concrete placement scheduled  for the beginning of August.

• BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM Crews continue working on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge
support system. They are constructing the retaining wall systems and are working
toward bridge deck concrete placements in early August. OPEN
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